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Greetings Families! 

Week of June 8th – June 12th    

This week we learned about the ocean.  We read the book, 
Under the Sea, which helped us learn about different 
types of animals we would see in the ocean. 

 

For music, we sang “Baby Beluga” to fit in with our ocean 
theme, and “There’s a Hole in the Bucket.” We loved both 
these songs.  We thought “There’s a Hole in the Bucket” 
was very silly. 

 

For art this week, we created our own sea-scape.  We 
loved being able to paint and place the items we painted 
in our sea-scape.   

 

We also went to a magic show!  It was so much fun!  We 
laughed a ton!  The magician was so funny.  There was 
even a real live rabbit that was part of the show! 

 

Another very exciting thing that happened this week was 
that some butterflies finally emerged from their 
chrysalises. We had a great time releasing them! 

 

We also did plenty of work during our morning work 
period.   

 

We had a wonderful week in our classroom, and we can’t 
wait to see what the rest of summer brings us!  One 
thing’s for sure…there’ll be more butterflies!   

I hope you have a wonderful weekend!  

Sincerely,  

Ms. Sein  


